
City of Hoyt Lakes 

Public Notice 

On Thursday, June 5, 2025 residents on the 100 blocks of Yorkshire, Suffolk, Wyandotte, and all 

of Patriot’s Way will need to restrict water usage due to a project replacing water pipes. During 

this time, these residents will be using water from the Laskin water tower.  

Door hangers will be placed on affected homes. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  


